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Have you ever thought of becoming a web designer or 
a computer graphic designer? Come to join us in the 

Web Design Club. We will use Dreamweaver or GoLive, 
the two most powerful industry-leading web development 
tools to make our fi rst website. We will participate the 4th 
annual Maine Students Web Design Awards and win big 
prizes. We will also have the thrilling experience of having 
our fi rst website client.

Noble High School, 
a community of 

learners, believes that we 
are all capable of suc-
cess. Through a rigorous 
curriculum, we foster 
the academic and per-
sonal growth of life-long 
learners. We value small, 
heterogeneous commu-
nities, which encourage 
innovation and honor the 
voices of all.

Noble High School
Web Design Club 2005

First meeting: 

Wednesday, Nobember 16th, 2005

Time: 2:30 to 3:30 pm Wednesday afternoon 

Location: Computer Lab 266

For more information: 676-2843 (2266) or ysun@sad60.k12.me.us

Welcome to the Club!
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